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Attendance this week 

Barn Owls  86.84% 

Oaks 96.67% 

Tawny Owls  92%  

Acorns 100% 

Owlets 92.8%  

Well done to Acorns! 

Dates for your Diary  
 

January 

Wed 29th  Family Café 2pm - Acorns 
 

February 

Sun 2nd   Cinema @ Hilgay Village Hall 

     Friends of Hilgay selling  

     refreshments 

Mon 3rd    Swim Gala Finals 

Tues 4th    SSP Gymnastics  

Thurs 6th   Hi 5 Netball Tournament 

     Family Café 1:30pm - Owlets 

Fri 7th   Indulgence Evening 7-10pm  

     Friends of Hilgay  

Tues 11th   Family Café 1:30pm - Barn  

Fri 14th    Family Café 1:30pm - Tawny 

     Break up for half term 

Mon 24th   Pupils return to school 

Thurs 27th   Football Tournament 
 

March 

Tues 3rd   Parents Evening - both schools 

Wed 4th   Family Café 9am - Oaks 

Thurs 5th  World Book Day - Dress up 

     International Book Theme 

     Parents Evening - Owlets  

Thurs 5th  Family Café 9am -  

     Tawny & Barn Owls 

Fri 6th    Family Café 9am - Owlets   

Fri 6th   Omnes Games Volleyball 

Fri 13th   Sports Relief 

     Hi 5 Netball Tournament 

Tues 17th  Family Café 2pm - Acorns 

Thurs 19th  SSP Badminton Tournament 

Wed 25th   Netball Festival 

Mon 30th   Football Tournament 

Tues 31st   Netball Tournament Finals 
 

April  

Fri 3rd   Break up for Easter 

Mon 20th   Pupils Return to School 
 

May 

Fri 8th   Bank Holiday - No School 

Fri 22nd   Break up for Half Term  
 

June 

Mon 1st    Pupils Return to School 

Mon 22nd  Ely Cathedral Performance 
 

July 

Tues 21st  Break up for Summer 

Oaks Family Café 
 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the family café 
on Friday, it was brilliant to be able to share our learning 
with you all. Thank you for all the lovely comments, we 

have shared a few below. 
 

‘Fantastic hour spent in school with 
happy, engaged children and  

relaxed staff’ 
 

‘Great fun! 
Also gave 

me a chance 
to see 

where I can 
help at 

home with 
Maths’ 

 
‘It helps parents to engage with the 
school curriculum with their child 

and school community’ 

We Love Maths     
 

This week please 

complete Activity 5 

and return the 

signed book to 

school on 

Tuesday 

28th  

Baby News! 
 

We would like to offer 
our Congratulations to 

Mrs Sunderland and her 
family who delivered a 
baby girl on Tuesday 

21st January. Both Mum 
and baby are doing well! 

Warning 
 

Parents please remain  
vigilant, there have been  
reports of a man driving a 

white van approaching  
children outside schools in 
Soham and Isleham. The  
reports say he has been  

trying to coerce KS2 children 
into his van. 



 

Federation Day 

On Wednesday 22nd January, 

we held our second Federation 

Day of the school year. The KS2 

children spent the day at Ten 

Mile Bank taking part in a  

science themed day, focusing on 

forces. The children were able to 

build catapults and launch mini 

marshmallows across the hall. 

Along with learning how a  

bicycle works. Meanwhile the 

KS1 and Reception children 

spent the day at Hilgay learning 

about the Chinese New Year. 

They all made Chinese hats, and 

learned about the different  

animals that represent the years 

of the Chinese calendar.  


